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Greetings!

As the saying goes, 'April showers bring May flowers,' ... Let us hope they are not SNOW showers! We are ready to welcome the warm weather!

As more friends enroll, we will be welcoming more of our staff. We would like to welcome Miss Haley. Miss Haley is a mother of one and loves learning! She is happy to be with us as she works towards obtaining her CDA.

Let's Play Outside! 

So much is happening in the world around us during the Spring time. We have had a few opportunities to make it outside and the children really enjoyed the fresh air. Remember to send proper attire for outdoor play. Royalty Childcare has decided to include a garden in our outdoor space! We will begin growing seeds inside and then move them to our garden. Let us know if you would like to help in the process! 

Saturday Care

Royalty Childcare and Learning Center will soon be offering 

Saturday care. If you would like to sign up for this service, please see Ms. Stefanie to secure your spot. Saturday service is available to all of our parents at a drop in rate. Our Saturday hours will be 6 am to 6 pm. 

Severe Weather & Fire Drills

Each month we will be practicing our severe weather drills and fire drills. We encourage you to practice what to do at home with your children as well. If you have any questions or concerns on our emergency procedures, please let us know. 
 
Student Lunches/Dinners

Thank you to all of you who have been abiding by the regulations set forth in the "Food Brought by the Parent" handout. As stated in the handout, while your children are in our care they must be provided a meal that meets the requirements of a USDA Food Program as well as State Licensing requirements. Royalty Childcare will be charging for items that are not present in student lunches. The 

items will be charged at $3 per item. If you need a copy of the food pyramid please ask your child's teacher.

New Student Referrals 

Do you know someone who is looking for a new childcare provider? Why not let them join your children at Royalty Child Care & Learning Center? We are offering $10 off for each new student that enrolls! Thank you in advance for you help in spreading the word about our center!


Let's be FRIENDS

Look for Royalty Childcare on Facebook,http://www.facebook.com/royalty.childcare. Stay up to date and find out what's new at the center!


Open door policy

If you should ever have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to bring them to our attention.  scronin.royaltychildcarelc@gmail.com. 
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